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Department commence allocation of medical graduates in batches  

  
  
Pretoria: The Department of Health will from tomorrow, (Thursday, 01 July 2021) 
commence with the allocation of medical graduates in batches to ensure that 
provinces proceed in with the placement of eligible medical graduates in various 
facilities to commence with the Internship and Community Service Training 
Programme (ICSP) for mid-year cycle.  
   
The consultation process with the National Treasury and Provincial Health 


